
 

 

 
You've been given access to The New York Times  

(30 August 2022) 
 
 

Dear UTAR Staff and Students, 
 
The New York Times, established in 1851, is an American daily newspaper based 
in New York City. It has a worldwide readership and is known to be one of the 
world’s greatest newspapers. 
 
We are pleased to inform you that you have been given access to The New 
York Times until August 2023! 
 
For new users, click https://tinyurl.com/yk2d53vm to activate your access using 
your UTAR email address. 
 
Those who have activated your access in the past but fail to log in, you are required 
to reactivate your access at https://tinyurl.com/yk2d53vm. 
 
To log in, go to the The New York Times website, click ‘LOG IN’ and enter your 
UTAR email address. On the home page, ‘LOG IN’ will then change to ‘Account’. 
This will indicate that you have successfully logged in. 
 
Click this link to access for more information about The New York Times. 
 
You can download and install The New York Times News App for mobile access. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://tinyurl.com/yk2d53vm
https://tinyurl.com/yk2d53vm
https://www.nytimes.com/
https://library.utar.edu.my/LibNews-NYT-Intro.php
https://help.nytimes.com/hc/en-us/sections/115003859548-Apps


 
 
 
 

 

 

For enquiries, please contact us via Live Chat at UTAR Library website or 
email to library@utar.edu.my. 

       

Thank you. 

  

UTAR Library 

(Updated on 30 August 2022) 
 

https://library.utar.edu.my/Home.php
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